
January 22, 2018 
 

Today is a B day! 
 
After School Activities 
Open Library 
6th gr. ELA help session 
Science Olympiad 
ESOL Homework help 
Math Competition Club 
Debate Club 
Show Choir 
Spring Play 
Tech Crew 
8th Gr. Volleyball 
 
No Gardening and Bee keeping club today 
 
The 6th Grade Help Session will be after school today instead 
of Thursday of this week.  Repeating - the 6th Grade Help Session 
will be today after school instead of Thursday.  You can sign up in 
the Great Hall for the 6th Grade Help Session which will be in Mrs. 
Hansen's classroom in the 6 red area. 
 
Congratulations to the NEMS Chess team for their win in 
the 2018 Gateway Team Tournament held on January 13. 
The NEMS Chess team -- consisting of Asish Panda, Aidan 
Johnson, Joshua Gollapudi, Charlie Pitt and Kyle Krozel -- 
took home a first place team trophy.  In addition, Asish Panda 
won a first-place individual trophy. 
 
Congratulations to the following students who sang in the St. 
Louis Suburban Music Educator's Association All-District Honor 
Choir on Saturday. 8th Graders Gabi Brawner, Reiley Heffern, and 

Devin Meyers and 7th Graders Alicia Plott and Lauren Weber, way 
to represent Northeast Middle! 
 
Come cheer on your NEMS Science Olympiad team as they get 
ready to compete in the Regional competition Saturday, January 
27th at Lindenwood University!  It's sure to be STEMazing!   

 



 
Snack Attack  

 This week is Snack Attack! 
 Start bringing in your packaged snacks and put them in 

your 8th period classroom bin to help our very own 
community.  All snacks will go to our Parkway Pantry. 

 Remember: 1 big bag of pretzels will count as 1, 6 little 
bags of pretzels will count as 6 

 Ideas for snacks include goldfish, pretzels, fruit snacks, 
granola bars, peanut butter crackers, craisins, trail mix, 
dried fruit  

 Please do not bring in any food that is perishable! 

 This week, you will learn more information about Snack 
Attack during your 8th period class. 

 

 

 

Have you ever thought about NEMS having a pep rally or a 
spirit day?  Well, this Friday, January 26th we are going to have 
the first spirit day at NEMS of 2018!  All you have to do is show 
your school pride by wearing the most creative Viking spirit 
wear!  Each grade will be judged at lunch and whichever grade 
has the BEST school spirit wins the spirit stick and gets 
dismissed early for 1 month!  Let’s go Vikings! Show that school 
spirit! 
 

 

Happy Birthday 
 

If your birthday is today we hope it’s awesome! 

 
 

 

 

 

                    

 
    
 
 



 
 

 

 

 

                    

 

 
 

 


